Blake HS PTSA is promoting College Readiness Day being held on October 11th. In the morning, every 9-11th grader will have the opportunity to take the PSAT, Practice PSAT, or the Accuplacer test.

Farquhar Middle School had a Principal-PTA Meeting during their Back-To-School night on September 14th. The theme for Farquhar MS this year is "to connect parents and students with the school to maximize connections and collaboration to increase engagements. The vision is for staff, parents and students to work together to provide opportunities for all students to learn in a safe and respectful environment."

Farquhar PTA President, Tammy Fox, congratulated students who held a bake sale over the summer to support Farquhar's music department.

Stonegate ES held their Back To School picnic on September 28th. Many students and their families, staff members, and vendors enjoyed a fun-filled evening.

Stonegate ES PTA members are interested in discussing middle school options, COSA policies, and school boundaries.

Victoria Henley Blake Cluster Coordinator